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Dear Councilors and Club Captains/Secretaries, 

 
NQRA Club Captains/Secretaries please advise your members they are invited to attend the Funeral 
for Ann Chinnery. 

 
Ann’s funeral Service will be held at the New Haven Chapel 218 Harbour Road Mackay Queensland 
on Tuesday the 16-11-21 at 2.00 PM.  
 
Flowers can be sent to the New Haven Chapel 218 Harbour Road Mackay Queensland to be 
delivered on Tuesday the 16-11-21. 
 
Please wear your NQRA Blazer and Tie if you have them.  
 
For those of you who cannot make it please join in by following the link attached: 
https://newhavenfuneralsnq.com.au/live-streaming/client/?nid=2fbb8785-4bfa-46b7-9f76-
8db71ee89354 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Marty Eiteneuer 
NQRA Chairman 
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